
           
   VANUATU CONSULATE GENERAL  

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 
CHANGING THE ADDRESS OF THE OFFICE OF VANUATU CONSULATE 

IN HO CHI MINH CITY 

VANUATU CONSULATE GENERAL IN HO CHI MINH CITY 

Hereby notifies 

THE FOLLOWING OFFICE ADDRESS CHANGE: 

1. Previous Address: 

Address: 127A Dien Bien Phu Street, Ward 15, Binh Thanh District, Ho 

Chi Minh City 

Phone: (028) 3636 5646 

2. New Address: 

Address: 55 D1 Street, Binh Trung Tay Ward, Thu Duc City, Ho Chi Minh 

City 

Phone: (028) 3636 5646 

Official operation at the new address: From November 11, 2024. 

The Consulate General of Vanuatu appreciates your understanding and 

apologizes for any inconvenience caused during the office relocation 

process. 

 


